
 

 
	
	

COMMUNITY NOTICE 

-DUMP GATES CLOSED- 
	
	

The	dump	gates	will	be	closed	today,	Wednesday,	June	14,	2017	
due	to	frost	heaves	and	drainage	problems.	Work	will	commence	
this	morning	to	rectify	the	situation,	and	you	will	be	notified	once	
completed.	One-way	access	traffic	should	be	ready	for	use	after	
they	install	a	culvert	for	drainage	before	noon.	
	
Sorry	for	the	Inconvenience	this	may	cause.	
	
Thank	you.	
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